
Thank you for your cooperation and support in helping our students enjoy these exciting events! 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to encourage our students to attend this week’s athletic competition and cheer on our Lions! To 
ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all, please review the following important information regarding 
attendance at our home games. 

Permission Slip Guidelines: 

1. Student Attendance: Students are encouraged to attend and show their support for our athletic teams. 
2. Supervision Requirements: 

o Students who are at Level 1 or Level 2 must attend with a parent/guardian. 
3. Permission Requirement: 

o Students are required to have a completed permission slip to attend games at Lewisville Middle 
School. 

o Note: Verbal or emailed permission will not be accepted. 
4. Ticket Information: 

o Tickets for admission are $4. Exact change is appreciated. 
o Students must turn in their permission slip at the time of purchasing their ticket for the game. 

5. Pick-Up Policy: 
o Students must be picked up on time after the event. Failure to do so may result in the loss of 

privileges to attend future athletic events. 
6. Game-Specific Permission Forms: 

o A separate permission form must be completed for each game your student wishes to attend. 

Permission Slip 

I, the undersigned, give permission for my child, ____________________________, to attend the home game

at Lewisville Middle School. 

Parent/Guardian Name: ____________________________ Signature: _______________________________

Boys - 4:15 Pick up Time – 5:00 p.m. Volleyball Season Girls—3:15


